
                  June 26, 2025 

 Good morning I.S.201! This is Amelia from class 631, here with you  

this Thoughtful Thursday on behalf of the SEAL Team. 

   The last day of school is a day many students look forward to all year. 

It is filled with excitement and fun as everyone gets ready for summer break. 

On this day classes are fun and play games, watch movies or have parties. 

Friends sign each other’s year books and many more fun traditions. Teachers 

give farewells and goodbyes as we leave. As everyone feels happy and sad to 

leave, we remember all the fun memories and accomplishments that we’ve 

overcome. 

Even though it's a fun day. The last day of school can be very sad, when 

some of the older kids leave it can be super emotional. Some students might 

miss their friends and teachers. Saying goodbye can feel sad and is hard but 

it is also a chance to remember all the good memories. Today is also a time 

to look forward to new adventures. In short, the last day of school is special 

because it marks the end of one chapter and is the beginning of another.  

We will miss you 8th graders. Just remember----Knights so Strong  



In your new school, you’ll find where you belong.  Show respect, be 

brave, and always care.  Great things will happen everywhere!!! 

Thanks for listening and have a Time to clock out Thursday       1 

 

  

 SEAL Team pledge: 

We are the Dyker S.E.A.L. Team 

Positivity is our dream 

We teach it every day 

To help others live the optimistic way 

We learn to control our emotions and feelings 

So, we always have effective social dealings 

No stone left unturned; no person left behind 

Every member of our team has the power to be kind 

We spread kindness to our friends, families, and those who need a smile 

When facing hardships and adversity, the S.E.A.L. Team goes the extra mile 
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